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One Horton Heath, Eastleigh Borough Council
Eastleigh House, Upper Market Street 
Eastleigh SO50 9YN
onehortonheath@eastleigh.gov.uk





Monday, 8 June 2020
Dear resident,
[bookmark: _GoBack]One Horton Heath: Segments 1 and 2 Road Infrastructure - start of works notice  
Eastleigh Borough Council is building a new development, called One Horton Heath, to the west of the present Horton Heath set in 310 acres running alongside Burnetts Lane and Chalcroft Business Park to the south and Allington Lane to the north. 
As part of our infrastructure first commitment, work will start on 8th June to build three new roundabouts on Bubb Lane, Burnetts Lane and Allington Lane and a new link road between Bubb Lane and Burnetts Lane. Once complete a new north and south access to the site will be in place. 
Mildren construction, our appointed contractors, are regional experts in road building and will work closely with the One Horton Heath project team to minimise impact on the local area.  The Bubb Lane to Burnetts Lane link road and roundabouts will be open to traffic in Spring 2021.
To keep up to date on each stage of the build please visit the One Horton Heath Mildren community information site: www.community.mildrenconstruction.co.uk
Other contact details:
· Mildren Helpdesk number; 03300 130 214
· Email; onehortonheath@mildrenconstruction.co.uk 
There will also be local road user signage in place.  More information about One Horton Heath and how to contact us can be found at www.onehortonheath.co.uk
Sincerely,
One Horton Heath Team
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